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Annual Conflict Monitor Testing 
 
Starting Monday September 09, 2019 until October 18, 2019 from 7:00am to 3:30pm, the City of 
Vernon will be testing traffic signals at each intersection throughout the city. Prior to and after 
each test, the intersection will be placed into 4-way red flash. Motorist are reminded to obey all 
traffic laws, including intersections in flash. 
 
Thank you for your patience   
 
 
 


